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Welcome Home! We admired your patriotism and 

high courage when you enlisted and went overseas. Our 
hopes and our prayers were always with you. We 
have been thrilled by your achievements on the battle­
field. You have won renown not only for yourselves, but 
for our country, and we feel that we can never repay 
the debt which we owe to you for the glorious part which 
you took in the vindication of freedom and justice and 
Christian civilization against barbarism of Central Europe.

The dear old Church of England, the great Mother of 
patriotism, welcomes you home and is proud of you. All 
the Clergy welcome you and place themselves at your 
service. The members of the Church welcome you and 
eagerly look for renewal of fellowship in the life and 
activities of the Church. We all feel that you have much 
to teach us from your great experience. As Bishop, I 
give you a cordial welcome on behalf of Clergy and people.

The Rev. H. B. Ashby, Rector of St. Matthew’s Church, 
is our accredited representative to welcome the men as they 
return from overseas, and he is at all times at your service. 
His address is 378 Ontario Street, London, and his 
telephone number 2802.

Again extending to you the warmest welcome in the 
name of the Church,

Believe me, yours faithfully,
DAVID WILLIAMS,

Bishopstowe, April, 1919. Bishop of Huron.
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